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July 8, 2005 
 
 

 M E M O R A N D U M 
 

 
TO:  Public Service Commission of Utah 
 
FROM: Division of Public Utilities 
        Irene Rees, Director 
        Kent Evans, Manager, Customer Service and Water 
        Bruce Scott Moio, Utility Analyst 
 
RE:  In the matter of the proposed rate change for Bridgerland Water Company          
                      Docket  05-001-T01  

 
 
 
REVISION/CORRECTION 
 
The Division filed a memorandum to the Commission dated June 30, 2005 for the 
above mentioned matter.  On page 2 under the Monthly Stand-by Fee heading 
the following correction should be included: 
 
 
Rates   
 

 
Monthly Stand-by Fee 
Current                           Proposed 
 $10.00 per year              $10.00  per month 
 


